
Subject: MEETING MINUTES, NORTHEAST IOWA RADIO AMATEUR ASSOCIATION, NOVEMBER 8, 2014 

From: Richard Nelson (hoofprinthill@yahoo.com) 

To: w0hhf@arrl.net; 

Date: Sunday, November 9, 2014 7:36 AM 
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Attached are the meeting minutes, in .pdf format, of our November 8, 2014 regular meeting, Christmas party, and election of fiscal 
2015 officers.

A great time was had by the attendants of the Christmas party at Against the Grain Restaurant.

Officers for 2015 were elected as well a one new director and one additional director was elected to fulfil the remaining term of an 
existing director. I wish to thank our outgoing President, Dave Knittel, for his excellent service to the club, not only in 2014, but for 
many years of prior service.

I am pleased to announce that my Secretary's position will be fulfilled by Nathan Fisher in 2015. I am happy to have served the club 
and know that Nathan will do a fine job.

73,
Dick Nelson, Secretary
w0hhf@arrl.net
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